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The institute celebrated Hindi Diwas on Thursday, 14
th

 September 2023. Director Dr. Pallavi 

Jamsandekar gave wishes to all on the occasion and explained the measures government is taking 

to make the use of simple and clear Hindi in the official work. Head of Computer Application 



department Dr. Rajendra Pujari pointed out that the government is encouraging higher education 

in Hindi as well as local languages for easy understanding of the students. MBA I students 

Saumya Nair and Aditi Gurav gave speech in Hindi on the importance of learning Hindi 

language. Prof. Woodward Dexter who is also the faculty for the subject of Business 

Communication worked as event coordinator and gave vote of thanks. Students of management 

studies were present on the occasion  


